
TO: CATSO Coordinating Committee 

 

FROM: CATSO Staff 

 

SUBJECT: Public Hearing: Proposed Amendment to the FY 2025-2028 Transportation 

Improvement Program (TIP) for the addition of a new project to the Transit section  

 

DATE: May 22, 2025   

 

The GoCOMO transit system has recently been notified by the Federal Transit Administration 

(FTA) that there are additional Section 5339 funds available to the agency. As a result, a TIP 

amendment is required to add a new project to the TIP to accommodate this funding.  

 

Section 5339 funding is typically reserved for capital purchases, which includes vehicles. In this 

instance, GoCOMO will acquire paratransit vans, likely four vans, or five if the purchase cost 

allow for that number. 

 

There is more detail in the attached project spreadsheet. Total additional funding for this project 

is $668,521, with an 85/15 federal/local split. FTA Section 5339 funds of $568,243 will be 

utilized.  

 

Previous Technical Committee Action 

 

At their May 7, 2025 meeting, the Technical Committee reviewed the proposed amendment. 

After brief discussion, the Committee passed a motion recommending that the CATSO 

Coordinating Committee formally adopt the 2025 CPTHSTP at their May 22, 2025 meeting. 

 

Suggested Coordinating Committee Action 

 

After holding a public hearing, pass a motion giving formal approval to the proposed FY 2025-

2028 TIP Amendment to add a new project for GoCOMO vehicles purchases. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


